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I am a registered nurse and adoptive parent of 9 hard-to-place African-American 

children who are now socially appropriate adults. 

 

I do not approve spending tax dollars on developing more government bureaucracy 

over an issue that points out differences in populations rather than supports 

patriotism, good citizenship, high standards in academia and parenting skills. 

 

Let us support common sense tax spending and life style. 

 

Regards, 

Pam Lewis  

 

M.O.M [mom of many], 

RN,EMT-I [retired],  

Shaklee Wellness Ambassador 

541-396-4348/cell 

plewis2373@gmail.com 

us.shaklee.com/site/pamlewis 


